
16  •  the Amherst Citizen  •  M A R C H   4 ,   2 0 1 0  •  w w w . a m h e r s t c i t i z e n . c o m   

Mont Vernon
Daland Memorial Library News
Library hours: Tues. & Thurs. 10 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.; Wed. noon - 8 p.m.; 		
Fri. 2 - 6 p.m.; Sat. 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. Closed Sun. & Mon.
Phone/Fax 673-7888    E-mail: dalandlibrary@comcast.net
NEW WEBSITE: http://www.dalandlibrary.wordpress.com/
Library Director: Karen MacDonald; Children’s Program Director: Bonnie 
Angulas; Library Assistants: Allain Schnable and Amanda Geisinger.

Book Group News

Book list for reminder of 2010
April 5 - TBA
May 3 - fiction: “Hotel on the 

Corner of Bitter and Sweet” by Ja-
mie Ford

June 7 - fiction: (optional: “The 
Great Gatsby” by F. Scott Fitzger-
ald); “Double Bind” by Chris Bo-
hjalian

June 28 - non-fiction: “A Sand 
County Almanac” by Aldo Leopold
~ NO JULY DISCUSSION ~

August 2 - fiction - graphic 
novel: “Book of Genesis Illustrated 
by R Crumb” by R. Crumb

August 30 - fiction: “Homeland: 
A Novel” by Barbara Hambley
~ NO SEPTEMBER DISCUSSION ~

October 4 - fiction: “The Grapes 
of Wrath” by John Steinbeck

November 1 - fiction: “The 
Help” by Kathryn Sockett

December 6 - poetry: Donald 
Hall, Jane Kenyon, Henry Wad-
sworth Longfellow

Questions, please call the library 
at 673-7888. 
Daland Memorial Library Area 
Museum Passes

Museum passes are available to 
library patrons.  Stop by or call the 
library at 673-7888 to reserve.

Currier Museum of Art
201 Myrtle Way
Manchester, NH
Tel: 603-669-7194
http://www.currier.org
Two passes available per day - each 

pass admits two adults.  
17 and under admitted without 
charge.  Museum closed Tuesdays.
SEE Science Center
200 Bedford Street
Manchester, NH
Tel: 603-669-0400
http://www.see-sciencecenter.org
3 family passes
(Special exhibits sometimes have 
additional charges.)
  
Museum of Fine Arts
465 Huntington Avenue
Boston, MA
Tel: 617-267-9300
http://www.mfa.org/
Take Away FLEX pass - one pass 
admits two adults
 (NOTE: $5 co-pay for EACH adult)
Some special exhibits require a 
ticket for an additional charge - 
check their website for details.
 
**NEW** Orchard House
399 Lexington Road
Concord, MA
Tel:  978-369-4118
http://www.louisamayalcott.org
5 Passes - each admits 2 adults/se-
niors and 4 youths per day
To reserve passes stop in or call 
the library at 673-7888. All passes 
made possible through the fund-
raising efforts of the Friends of the 
Library.
 

Take away passes to Canterbury 
Shaker Village will be available in 
mid-May.

All passes made possible through 
the fundraising efforts of the 
Friends of the Library.   
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Skenderian-McCollom-Griffin 
Scholarship Applications Available

The Skenderian-McCollom-Griffin Scholarship ap-
plications are now available at the Mont Vernon Town 
Hall, the Daland Memorial Library and the Student 
Services office at Souhegan High School.  These schol-
arships are awarded to Mont Vernon residents seeking 
full time post secondary education leading to certifi-
cation, associate degree or bachelor degree.  They are 
based on scholarship aptitude and need.  They may be 
awarded to both high school seniors and continuing ed-
ucation students.  Applications must be received by the 
Trustees of Trust Funds, Mont Vernon, prior to April 
3, 2010.

Waffle Breakfast at Mont Vernon Fire Station

Mont Vernon Letters to the Editor – Page 15

All are welcome to attend the 2010 Waffle Breakfast at Mont Vernon’s Fire Station from 7:30 A.M. until 
10:30 A.M. on Saturday, March 6. The breakfast will feature restaurant quality waffles donated by Tri 
State Malted Waffles of Milford.  These are some really good waffles!   Served with New Hampshire maple 
syrup, sausages, strawberries, apples, real whipped cream, coffee and juice.  Come on by and enjoy the 
breakfast with your family, friends and neighbors. Donations will benefit the Mont Vernon Fire Dept 	
Association.

 

Gettysburg College Choir to Sing in Mont Vernon Sunday, March 7th 
Mont Vernon Congregational Church 
4 South Main Street 
Mont Vernon, NH 03057   
(603) 673-3500  

The Gettysburg College Choir, the 
premier choral ensemble of the Sun-
derman Conservatory of Music, will 
perform a concert at Mont Vernon 
Congregational Church on Sunday, 
March 7th at 7:00pm. Also appear-
ing will be the Gettysburg College 
Camerata, an eight-member en-
semble specializing in vocal cham-
ber music. Conducted by Dr. Robert 
Natter, the ensembles will sing mu-
sic ranging from Renaissance mad-
rigals to works from contemporary 
composers. This concert is part of 
the annual College Choir spring 
tour, which will include appearances 
in the Hartford CT, greater Boston, 
and eastern Pennsylvania regions.  
The concert is free and open to the 
public.  

Founded in 1935, the Gettsyburg 
College Choir has a distinguished 
history of performances in the Unit-
ed States and abroad.  Recent tour 
destinations have included Puerto 
Rico, Nicaragua, Brazil, and Can-
ada, and much of the eastern sea-
board.  The Camerata provides a 
vocal chamber music experience in 
which just eight singers – all mem-
bers of the College Choir – sing mu-
sic for smaller ensembles, often with 
just a single voice on a part.   

The Sunderman Conservatory of 
Music at Gettysburg College Situ-
ated on 200 acres of rolling Pennsyl-
vania countryside, the Gettysburg 
College campus has 60 buildings 
with state-of-the-art facilities.  The 
Sunderman Conservatory of Music 
combines Gettysburg’s superb music 
tradition and its strengths as one of 
the nation’s leading liberal arts col-
leges. Students achieve comprehen-
sive music training in the context 
of a rich liberal arts education. The 
Conservatory offers three majors 

Daland Memorial Library 		
Presents:  Annual Mystery Dinner

On Saturday, April 17th, blackmail, bribery, in-
trigue, and deceit --- meet sand, sun, and a sensation-
ally great time!  Celebrate a clever concoction of chaos 
and kidnapping in the Caribbean!  Join in the fun of 
the Friends of the Daland Memorial Library annual 
“Night of Mystery”.  Space is limited so reserve your 
tickets early!  

Appetizers and beverages provided. Tickets may be 
purchased at the Daland Memorial Library: $40/cou-
ple or $25/individual.  For more information e-mail 
Hilary@sonner.com or call 673-7888.

www.devineflooring.com

In the former Bursey’s Market location
438 Gibbons Highway

Route 101W • 654-5400
Wilton, NH 03086

STORE HOURS:
Tuesday-Friday: 10AM-6PM

Saturday: 10AM-4PM
CLOSED: Sundays & Mondays

GRAND
OPENING
CELEBRATION!

Two Days Only ~ Friday & Saturday, March 19 & 20
Come see our beautiful new store... you’ll be floored!

Raffles

Giveaways

Specials

Enjoy a Tasty “Piece of Cake” from Frederick’s Pastry!

RE- spring
SPECIAL SECtIon PUBLISHInG MARCH 23 

• Home & Garden
• Home Improvements
• Events Calendar
• Real Estate

dEAdLInE: MARCH 12

The Best Read, Most Respected Community Newspaper in the Region

Reach over 18,000 prospective
 customers by direct mail to every 
home and business in Amherst and 
Mont Vernon plus newsstand exposure 
in surrounding communities. 

Call 672-9444
or e-mail: ads@amherstcitizen.com
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SpringSpectacular

Lawn & Garden Preparations

Home Remodeling Ideas

Arts & Entertainment

Spring Events

SPECIAL SECTION TO THE AMHERST CITIZEN — MARCH 24, 2009

PLUS:

GREAT WEBSITE 

EXPOSURE!

ask for details

– the Bachelor of Music in Perfor-
mance, the Bachelor of Arts in Mu-
sic, and the Bachelor of Science in 
Music Education – and a full cur-
riculum encompassing a wide vari-
ety of music genres and traditions. 
Majors and non-majors take advan-
tage of performing opportunities in 

vocal and instrumental ensembles 
such as symphony band, choir, or-
chestra, world music ensemble, jazz 
ensemble, and numerous chamber 
groups. Graduates go on to careers 
in performance, conducting, music 
education, arts management, and 
musicology. And because the Con-

servatory blends music and the lib-
eral arts, it’s not unusual for Gettys-
burg music graduates to attend law 
school, medical school, and gradu-
ate school in other professional ar-
eas. http://www.gettysburg.edu/
music • 717.337.6815

Advertisers: Don’t miss this special section!  
Reserve your ad space today!

The concert is free and open to the public, March 7, 7 p.m.


